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Memorandum          
Department of Parks & Recreation 
 

Date: July 2, 2016 

  

To: Mayor & Council    

 

From:  Tom Gilliam 

     

Subject: Drones in the Parks 

 

My recommendation for the use of engine-powered models, toys, and unmanned aerial 

systems would be as follows: 

It shall be unlawful for any person to start, fly or use any fuel-powered engine, jet-type or 

electric powered model aircraft, boat or rocket or like powered toy or unmanned aerial 

system, except at those areas designated by the City for such use and then only in 

accordance with such rules, regulations and restrictions established by the Director or the 

Director's authorized agent. 

 


